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PUCO

November 2, 2009

PUCO

Docketing Division

180 E. Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear PUCO,

This letter is sent in reference to case #09-496-EL-CSS. I recently received a check from First
Energy that returned the security deposit taken on two separate occasions. With the return of
these funds, I am satisfied and drop the case that I have on file with the PUCO.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Mﬁw}/}myﬂm’n@w}

Debra Barrickman

435 Garrison Road
Ashtabula, Ohio 44004

Phone: 440.993.6535
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